Bio

Mary Jo Timlin-Hoag is the CEO of the Basilica Shrine of Our Lady of the Miraculous Medal
and the Central Association of the Miraculous Medal. She joined the Shrine and CAMM Teams
in 2018 after a successful career in corporate healthcare. Since joining, she has led several
initiatives to modernize the Shrine and CAMM’s operations and communications while
remaining true to the organization’s mission. Most recently, Mary Jo led the industry in pursuing
and achieving Minor Basilica status for the Shrine. She was also instrumental in developing and
implementing the Beyond Sunday Program and the new St Vincent Rosary Walk.



